
 

Memo 
Date: April 7, 2025 

To:  Pastors, parish business managers and ParishSOFT administrators  

From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 

Re: Update on Georgia Bulletin/ParishSOFT data merger  

 

The Georgia Bulletin staff is currently reaching out to parish staff to complete a 

data merger project as part of its new assessment beginning this year. Please 

look for an email and phone call from Amy Castranio in the coming weeks.  

Here is what to expect:  

We will be using ParishSOFT to manage our print subscriber database and 

need your help to merge our list with yours. Once merged, you won't need to 

pull lists for The Georgia Bulletin anymore; Amy can get them directly from 

ParishSOFT.  

We can merge our data in two ways:  

1. If your pastor agrees to give Amy access to the address, notes and "send 

magazine" parts of your parish data, she can make the changes for you. 

She won't see any financial or donor data, just addresses. To give 

permission, have your pastor fill out this form.  

2. If you prefer to make the changes yourself, Amy will send a spreadsheet 

with two sets of data on it. The first section lists people who get a print 

copy of The Georgia Bulletin but do not have the 'send magazine' box 

checked in ParishSOFT. Please check that box for these families. The 

second section contains address corrections. The corrected addresses are 

in all caps, and the incorrect ones are in lower case. Amy is happy to 

make these corrections for you if you can get the needed permission to 

do so.  

You can read the details about the new assessment here.  

If you have any questions, please reach out to Amy at 

acastranio@georgiabulletin.org or by phone at 404-920-7437.  

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.smartsheet.com%2Fb%2Fform%2F661ba13677a94a57a0a22d623d22e82f&data=05%7C02%7C%7C631a531736554827f7ca08dd7226de99%7Cf11e86a55b3c46ac8964e581b7a78789%7C0%7C0%7C638792233505870806%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C4000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jXjnTBSl81izstOJVtyZuqyAtauOvJZjmp89bKx2tZA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2Farchatl%2Fnew-assessment-for-the-georgia-bulletin-19507954&data=05%7C02%7C%7C631a531736554827f7ca08dd7226de99%7Cf11e86a55b3c46ac8964e581b7a78789%7C0%7C0%7C638792233505888653%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C4000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BjGbN%2FjkHhaCbIYzovKTX%2BKBAX2ccbM0WhLTTbWLGTI%3D&reserved=0
mailto:%E2%80%AFacastranio@georgiabulletin.org


We look forward to working with you as we share the Catholic stories that unite 

us.  

 

 


